
          
                                                                               P.O. Box 66, Simcoe, Ontario N3Y 4K8 

1-800-222-TIPS (8477) • 1-800-263-6966 

www.helpsolvecrime.com 

 

      

 

Thank you to the Haldimand County Police Services Board for the opportunity to once again 

present the Crime Stoppers of Haldimand & Norfolk Annual Achievements, Events and Future 

Endeavors. 

Our Non- Profit, Charitable Organization combines the best efforts of the community, the 

media and the Police in the fight against crime.  

This year we are celebrating our 36th Anniversary. We could not have reached this milestone 

without the support and partnership of law enforcement.  

We are proud of the combined work we share to educate the public and create awareness of 

illegal activities while promoting values of safety, empowerment, and inclusion. 

2023 proved to be another successful year. We are very proud of the tips received from our 

communities, which resulted in charges, arrests, property recoveries and more.  

In 2023 Crime Stoppers of Haldimand & Norfolk, received, 351 New Reports, which resulted 

in 18 arrests, 94 charges, and over $77,000.00 in Narcotic Recovery. 

Our current economic environment continues to be a challenging one. Our organization 

authorized $6,500.00 in rewards for tips received, in 2023 alone.  

Our fundraising depends solely on individuals and organizations. The needed funds for 2023, 

were secured through our Annual Golf Tournament, BBQ’s, Raffle tickets, shredding services, 

and charitable donations such as yours. 

Our volunteer Board of Directors ensure that we are present throughout the year at Local craft 

shows, fairs, parades and much more. These events are a key source of opportunities for 

spreading awareness. We will continue to support and participate all around Haldimand & 

Norfolk communities.  

Crime Stoppers is grateful for donations previously provided by you and we respectfully 

request you will consider including a $5,000.00 donation, which will significantly provide funds 

to help keep our organization thriving. 

 

Sincerely, 

P. D’Armiento 

Pino D’Armiento 
Chair, Crime Stoppers Haldimand & Norfolk 

http://www.helpsolvecrime.com/

